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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Story of the Week   

                                                                                           

This week our story of the week was ‘The Hundred Decker Bus’ by Mike Smith. The children 

throughly enjoyed this story. Here is a little bit about the story … Every day, the bus driver 

finishes his cup of tea, puts on his jacket and sets off on his route. Every day, the man with 

the big red tie gets on at the roundabout, the lady with the pram gets on at the library and 

the noisy children get on at Clover Drive. But what if one day the driver turned down a new 

and exciting road, and picked up new and exciting people? So many people that the bus simply 

wouldn't be big enough? Well, there would only be one solution!  

Click on the link below to listen to the story of ‘The Hundred Decker Bus’  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tzHmjnpQ4jg 

                    

                                                                            

 

 Maths  

This week we continued with the White Rose Maths topic ‘To 20 and Beyond’. We have been 

focussing on:-  subtraction, recognising the numerals 11 to 20, ordering numerals 11 to 20,  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tzHmjnpQ4jg


 

 

 

 

 

How transport has changed through time 

                                          



This week we have looked at some photographs of different types of transport. We discussed 

how the mode of transport compares from the past to the present.  

Can your child remember the types of transport we looked at? Just for your information we 

looked at:-  a steam train compared to a high speed rail train, penny farthing compared to 

a mountain bike, the first plane compared to a jet plane, a bus (like in the black and white 

picture above) compared to a double decker bus and a ship compared to a cruise liner.  

           

Dates for your diary  

Tuesday 30th April  Please can children come into school wearing their P.E. Kit. The 

Reception children will be taking part in a ‘Freddie Fit’ session.   

Tuesday 14th May,. Smile please! The school photographer will be in school to take class 

photographs on Tuesday 16th May 2023. These are a perfect memento of your child’s time 

in their current class and one that they will treasure forever. We will be working once again 

with Andy Whittaker Photography, who are a local Sale based company. 

Change of date Thursday 23rd April Parents are invited to watch the Reception children’s 

second assembly. The children will be sharing with you what they have been learning this half 

term. We hope you will be able to come and watch your child. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

From The Reception Team.      

 

 

 

 


